
 

 

Parent Leadership Inititative (PLI) 
 

 

 

Have you ever thought about getting involved with your community or school, but did not know 
how? Are you interested in learning more about government systems and how they work? 
Would you like to explore how to effect change through advocacy? Are you open to meeting 
new people and learning about cultures and experiences that may be different from yours? If 
yes, P.L.I. is for you! 
 
The Parent Leadership Initiative (P.L.I.) is actively recruiting for our upcoming sessions. We 
continue to seek individuals who are interested in learning how to create caring and more 
equitable communities where members have more resources, access and opportunities to be 
advocates for children and agents for change.  
 
This season will kick off with our Retreat on February 8, 2020, welcoming participants from 
across Suffolk County. Our consistent theme, “we are the change that we seek”, is based on 
President Obama’s quote related to civic engagement. The goal of P.L.I. is to give parents, 
caregivers and community members the tools and skills needed to effect positive change for 
their communities, with the premise that if we create a model that uplifts children, all members 
benefit by extension.  
 
Our classes begin with building bridges; listening to each other’s story and life experiences, 
breaking down barriers that create stereotypes and division, and learning to find the shared 
commonality. As we meet on a weekly basis, sessions allow the participants to identify areas 
in the community that need to be strengthened and find their individual passion and voice to 
achieve that goal. Classes include public speaking, structures of government and the history 
of Long Island, culminating in a community project based on identified needs. 
 

Classes are offered weekly across Suffolk County at no cost to the participants. 
Family support is provided with a light dinner and child care if needed. For more 
information, or to receive an application, please contact Denise Ham, Director P.L.I. 
Suffolk County at (631) 462-0303 ext. 101, or by e-mail, DHam@childcaresuffolk.org. 
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